
 

                                                                                                          4TH December 2024 
Year 3 visit to Science Museum 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our science topic next half term, ‘Forces and Magnets’, we will be taking the 
children to the Science Museum. At the museum the children will have a workshop in the 
‘Wonderlab’ by the museum and we will get a chance to explore some of the museum 
exhibits too.   
 
They will spend the day learning about forces and magnets and take part in an interactive 
experience which will ignite their curiosity, fuel their imagination, and inspire them to see 
the world in new and exciting ways.  
 
Details are as follows:  
Date: Friday 24th January 2025 
Place: Science Museum, Exhibition Road, London SW7 2DD  
Travel: TFL public transport-bus, train, and tube.  
Cost: A voluntary contribution of £6.00 is needed to cover the cost of the trip.  
 
Unfortunately, without sufficient uptake, the sessions will not take place.  
 
The children will need a packed lunch, water bottle and comfortable walking shoes 
(preferably trainers). The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood 
advised in the event of rainy weather. If your child is entitled to a free school meal, we will 
provide them with a packed lunch for the day. 
 
 

Please sign into Arbor to give permission and to make the payment.  
 
If you are able to support this visit, please speak to Miss Cooper.  
 
We would like to make you aware if your child is absent from school on the day a refund 
may not be possible as we have to book in advance.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Cooper 


